

May 12, 2014

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

RECEIVED

MAY 1 4 2014

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

Attention, Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Union Gas Limited

Reduction of Certain Charges Applied to Direct Purchase Customers

Board File No.: EB-2014-0154

This letter is in response to changes that Union Gas Limited is proposing pursuant to filings provided to the OEB under the above file.

As a large consumer of natural gas, Coco Group is very much interested in any manner to reduce its operating costs in the highly competitive road construction and asphalt business. As such we wish to actively participate as an intervenor in Union Gas' application.

We also wish an opportunity to provide any comments to the Board upon the completion of its written questioning of Union Gas on this matter. We would appreciate the Board providing us with the opportunity to do so.

Yours truly,

Coco Paving Inc.

Denis Huard, CPA CA Chief Financial Officer

cc. Jenny Coco Robert Morris Chris Ripley, Union Gas